18th December 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
Wednesday 19th Class Parties
All children may come to school tomorrow in free dress for their class Christmas party, please make sure your child wears sensible shoes and has a coat as they will still be going out to play at break time and lunch time.
Thursday 20th Christmas Lunch
The kitchen will be serving a Christmas lunch on Thursday, if your child wishes to purchase one please book their choice on the parents booking system to give the kitchen an idea of numbers, if your child is in Rec, Y1, Y2 or is in receipt of Free School Meals they will receive a lunch free of charge.  If you normally pay for your child’s lunch please make sure they have enough money on their account if they wish to purchase one, see menu attached. There will be no snack served on this day due to the kitchen staff preparing the Christmas lunch.  
Thursday 20th BFG
The whole school will be treated to a performance of the BFG on Thursday.
Thursday 20th FOTSA Bingo
FOTSA will be holding their annual Christmas Bingo on Thursday evening, see flyer attached for more details.
Friday 21st Junior Church service
All juniors will be walking to Holy Trinity Church for our annual Christmas service, we will be leaving school at around 9.30am with the service starting about 10.00am.  Parents are welcome to join us but please be aware that space in church is very limited.
Friday 21st Snack
On Friday the kitchen will not be serving snack due to the juniors attending their church service, if you wish your child to have snack please send them to school with something healthy.
Yours sincerely
Adam C
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